Thank you far the \$50000 Scholarship you donated far our Silent Austria. Groce Lutheran Selent Auction/ Rummage Sale Ilam



Thank you so much for your worderful donation to the webster (ounty Poultry Project we had our show on the 19th and it wouldn't have been possible without your support. The kids had a great time.

Anna Lewandowski (poultry project superintendent)

Dear lowa (entral Community College,
thank You for Supporting the webster
County Poultry Project, I show Arcker
and won in. Showman ship. Thank you
for making it a fin expensione.

Sinculy, tunner Anlers

Dear lowa (entral-thank 709 for Supporting 4-H poultry Project of weeks county one of my favorite weeks of the year is snowing my nelping make that Possible

Drew Ahlers

Thank you for your support with the positry prajed 4-14 club. Your support helped our club so much this year. I show chickens and won intermediate showmanship. Fair week is a highlight of my summer. Thankyou for being part of it.

Lane Aplers



804 Kenyon Rd Ste. A Fort Dodge, IA 50501 office (515) 574-6509 thffortdodge@unitypoint.org

July 8, 2024

Iowa Central Community College Mr. Jesse Ulrich 1 Triton Cir Fort Dodge, IA 50501-5729

Dear Jesse,

Thank you for your recent contribution to Trinity Foundation and the 2023 *Swing for a Cure* golf outing. Together, we can continue to make a difference in the lives of children and adults in our community who suffer from this life-threatening disease.

Proceeds from the golf outing are used to support the Diabetes Center at Trinity Regional Medical Center and provide patient, community and staff education related to diabetes. Diabetes affects nearly 24 million children and adults in the United States. Friends, families, and neighbors are also touched by this disease. Charitable gifts also allow Trinity Diabetes Center to send children living in our eight-county service region to Camp Hertko Hollow near Boone, lowa. This residential camp helps children who have been newly diagnosed with diabetes learn disease management skills as well as gain independence and a positive attitude for controlling diabetes. Your generosity is vital as we continue our efforts to help people with diabetes and invest in the health of future generations.

Again, we thank you for your support. Your gift to Trinity Diabetes Center will truly make a difference in the lives of patients and in the health of our community. For tax purposes, please use this letter as your receipt. Your check in the amount of \$209.16 was processed on May 17, 2024. Also note for IRS guidelines, goods and services were received in consideration for this gift. Your total charitable contribution is \$200.00.

Warm regards,

Carol Grannon
Executive Director

mh

June 25, 2024

Janea Widmann

281 130th St. Ogden, IA 50212

Dear Tom Beneke,

My name is Janea Widmann and I was a recipient of the Academic Housing Scholarship and

the Foundation Academic Scholarship this year. I am very honored to be given this scholarship

and I want to thank you for it. It means a lot to me knowing that there are other people in the

world that want to help me out to get me where I want to go in the future. I want to thank you

for making it possible for me to keep pursuing my dreams of wanting to become an accountant.

Giving me this scholarship does not only help financially, but it also helps me to want to keep

working harder and do the best I can do. With your support, you are getting me one step closer

to my future goals. I want to thank you one last time for your generosity and kindness of

awarding me this scholarship.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Janea Widmann